Dean Lester

1441 CR 1515

Center, TX 75935

(936) 332-1649
deanlester@earthlink.net

10 July 2013

Waskom ISD

P.O. Box 748
Waskom, TX 75692
(903) 687-3361

Dear Mr. Cox

I am writing this letter to inform you that I’'m resigning my position as Waskom High Schools
Technology Applications and Print Shop Teacher on July 10, 2013 and it will be my last day as an
employee of Waskom ISD.

| would like to thank you for allowing me to be a part of the Waskom Wildcat Team these last
three years, and allowing me to learn from some great Teachers and Administrators. | will never forget
my time here in Waskom, because my first job as a teacher will always be special to me. | consider you
and Mr. Ratcliff to be great people and | will miss working for you.

We have a great group of kids in the Technology Career track and | hope that you will keep the
print shop program going for them in the future. | know the kids love learning about graphic design and
making T-Shirts. | am certain that | left the print shop program in better shape than when | arrived, and |
believe that it will continue to evolve into the program that we have both envisioned.

Re(s,pgctfully Yours,
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Deén Lester




